SELECTED PRESS

Permanent re-installation of Judy Chicago's *The Dinner Party* (1979) at the Brooklyn Museum in 2007

Curated by Maura Reilly

Art Business News. "Dinner Party finds new home in Brooklyn" December 2002.

Art in America. "Permanent home for The Dinner Party" June 2002.

Beckman, Rachel. "Her Table Is Ready." The Washington Post. April 22, 2007.

Berlanga, Jessica. "Arte y feminismo: exposiciones en Estados Unidos y el Reino Unido (1971-2007). *Fehrenheit*. June-July 2007.

Burk, Martha. "Women's history still being written" Oakland Tribune, March 13 2007.

Burk, Martha. "Reach of women growing, but only slowly." *The Lebanon Daily News.* March 17, 2007.

Carter, Marie. "The women who took down the glass ceiling." *Archaeological Diggings.* April/ May 2007.

Cohen, Ariella and Rachel Syme. "The Art of Feminism." *The Brooklyn Paper*. Saturday, March 24, 2007.

Cohen, David. "A Season of Greeks, Romans & Feminists." The New York Sun. March 21, 2007.

Cotter, Holland. "Feminist Art Finally Takes Center Stage." The New York Times, January 29, 2007.

Dixler, Elsa. "A Place at the Table.' *The New York Times Book Review*. Sunday, March 4,2007.

Dollar, Steve. "Appreciating women of a certain phase." Newsday. March 23, 2007.

Fazekas, Krisztina. "Judy Chicago's *The Dinner Party*, Brooklyn Museum of Art." *NewYorkCool.com*. May 14, 2007.

Fineman, Mia. "Table for 39: Judy Chicago's Iconic Work of Feminist Art Stands the Test of Time." *Slate Magazine*. April 25, 2007.

Freedlander, David. "Feminist art center opens in Brooklyn." AM New York. March 22,

2007.

Fressola, Michael J. "You go, girl." The Staten Island Advance. April 1, 2007.

Friedman, Vanessa. "Dilemma of Femininity and Feminism." *FinancialTimes.com*. February 25, 2007.

Garnett, Adrienne. "A new wing of women's art grows in Brooklyn." Art of the Times. Summer 2007.

Grimm, Lesley. "Provocative feminist art gets a permanent new home in Brooklyn." *Courier-Life Publications.* March 13, 2007.

Groskop, Viv. "All Hail the Feminaissance." The Guardian. Friday, May 11, 2007.

Hajela, Deepti. "Feminist Art Center Opens at Brooklyn Museum." Associated Press. April 2, 2007.

Hoban, Phoebe. "We're Finally Infiltrating." ARTnews, February 2007.

Jacobs, Alexandra. "XX-rated art." Elle Magazine. No. 431

Kirsh, Andrea. "The Other F word- Women Return." Artblog. April 6, 2007.

Koplos, Janet. "The dinner party" revisited: with the Brooklyn Museum's acquisition of Judy Chicago's 1970s feminist icon, the author gives the piece a new critical look" *Art in America. May, 2003.*

Kort, Michele. "Home at Last." Ms. Magazine, Winter 2007. pp.44-48.

Levin, Gail. "Becoming Judy Chicago." Interview. March 2007.

Levin, Helen. "The syllogism rules." NY Arts Magazine. June 18, 2007.

MacAdam, Barbara A. "Where the Great Women Artists Are Now." ARTnews. February 2007.

Michaud, Christopher. "Brooklyn Museum Unveils Feminist Art Center." *The Washington Post*. March 24, 2007.

Micucci, Dana. "Feminist Art Gets Place of Pride in Brooklyn." *The International Herald Tribune.* April 20, 2007.

Morris, Catherine. "Sister act." Time Out New York. March 22, 2007.

Mullarkey, Maureen. "An Unsatisfying Dinner." The New York Sun. March 22, 2007.

Newsday. "An artist takes up residence." March 23, 2007.

The New York Blade. "Feminartists." March 30, 2007.

O'Neill-Butler, Lauren. "Party Line." Bitch Magazine. Issue no. 35. Spring 2007.

Plagens, Peter. "The Dinner Party Gets A Home." Newsweek. March 30, 2007.

Plant, Jeanine. "Breaking Out of the Art World's Sexism." April 10, 2007. Alternet.org

Pogrebin, Robin. "Ms. Chicago, Party of 39? Your Table's Ready in Brooklyn." The New York Times. February 1, 2007.

Rathe, Adam. "Sacklash!" The Brooklyn Paper. March 23, 2007.

Reichelt, Von Matthias. "Etwas andere Dinner Party." Taz.de. June 24, 2007.

Richards, Cindy. "Milestone in feminist movement" *Chicago sun-Times*. September 2002.

Robinson, Walter. "Artnet News." ArtNet. January 16, 2007.

Russell, Carol K. "The Dinner Party still rocks." Fiberarts Magazine. Summer 2007.

Schjeldahl, Peter. "Women's Work: Feminist Art at the Brooklyn Museum." The New Yorker. April 9, 2007.

Sheets, Hilarie M. "Getting the party started." ArtNews. February 2007.

Shelby, Joyce. "An Artful Taste of 'her' story." The Daily News. March 20, 2007.

Shih, Evelyn. "Famous work anchors wing for feminist art." *The Record*. March 30, 2007.

Silberman, Vanessa. "The Jewish Roots of a Feminist Icon." The Forward. March 16, 2007.

Simon, Stephanie. "NY1 Exclusive: Brooklyn Museum to Open Feminist Art Center." NY1. March 21, 2007.

Sischy, Ingrid. "Body Politic." *The New York Times Style Magazine.* February 25, 2007.

Stevens, Mark. "The History of Herstory." New York Magazine. April 2, 2007.

Swanson, Stevenson. "A Toast to the Dinner Party." The Chicago Tribune. March 23, 2007.

Taylor, Kate. "Feminist Art Goes Back Under the Lens." The New York Sun. Weekend edition, March 2-4 2007.

The Journal News. "Art center showcases women's contributions." March 30, 2007.

Zimmer, Amy. "A Place at the Table." Metro. March 23, 2007.